
October 20, 2023

Dear Provost Public School Families

As you know, on Thursday, October 19, 2023, a fire occurred in the shop. Our Provost fire crew
did an amazing job responding to the fire and keeping it contained. Our BTPS team, along with
emergency response services, are working on assessing the health and safety of the building
and moving towards a safe return for staff and students.

We wanted to inform you of the next steps. During the week of October 23rd to October 27th,
we will move our junior and senior high students to online learning. Teachers will be
communicating with grades 7-12 students to set up online meeting times and will begin online
classes on Monday. If your child does not have a device that can be used to access online
learning, please come to the Provost Recreation and Cultural Centre on Monday between 10:00
a.m. and 12:00 p.m. to sign out a BTPS device. If your child does not have sufficient internet
connection, please contact the school, so we can set up a more effective location.

Elementary classes will be moved to alternate locations. Kindergarten will hold classes in the
family room at Crescent Point Place. Grades 1-6 classes will be located at Provost Recreation
and Cultural Center.

We want to thank you for your support and patience as we move forward. As the week
progresses, we will continue to keep you informed. Be well.

Sincerely,
Mrs. Stacy Brouwer

Principal
Provost Public School


